
ATTENTION MEMBERS AND GUESTS

ONLINE VOTING FOR 2024 BOARD ELECTION
This year, your Club Board has adopted a more modern and cost-effective way of 
conducting the election of Board members - online voting (there will be no paper 
ballots available for this year’s voting).

Voting will be conducted directly through the website of an independent third 
party, Australian Election Company (and not by the Club itself). This is to ensure 
independent management and conduct of the Election.

Voting opens: Friday 20 September 2024

Voting closes: Monday 14 October 2024

How to vote

You can vote from your computer, laptop, tablet, smartphone or other mobile device, 
during the election period as stated above. Further details will be provided at time of 
voting.

If you do not have access to a computer, you are welcome to vote at any of our Clubs, 
where staff will be on hand to assist if required. Australian Election Company can also 
directly assist via phone or email:

Telephone helpline: 1800 224 420 

Email help: help@austelect.com


